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In addition to Jill’s report, with which I fully agree, I would like to add my
appreciation and thanks to Tyler Holmes for putting up all the signs for the
Signature Show and to Tania’s Klimasko-Hoffman’s husband for taking down

all the signs and returning them to my Studio.

Thanks to my husband Gerry and my grandson Mat for carrying all the grid
walls and numerous boxes needed for operation of this show, in addition to my
own personal art materials.

It takes a small army of volunteers to organize and successfully bring an art
show to fruition. Thank you to all our members who came to help set up and
take down and for their support.

Special thanks indeed to my art students for their keen interest and
volunteering to look after the sale of refreshments during the show and for help
during the show. They were very excited about the opportunity to learn about
the process of preparing your work for display, hanging art, rubbing shoulders
with seasoned artists and for the opportunity to showcase their artwork. They
greatly appreciated the positive feedback they received for their art both from
our members and the public.

All in all, the Signature Show was a success. We had 3 less participants than
last year, yet our proceeds were greater than in 2017 and every participant sold
art, some more and some less than last year. We also met our goal for the
bursary with $581.13 in the coffers.

My recommendations for next year as we move on to a new location, a new
name and a new date are the same as Jill’s.

Since we will have to redo the signage to reflect our logo and tag line, and all
new information on the signs, I recommend that we look at replacing the
cumbersome wooden signs with lighter ones, using the corrugated plastic on

longer posts for better visibility.



We should also take advantage of Vista’s sales to purchase two feather flags
with a generic art sale wording to be used for all our events.

I suggest that we also continue to increase our visibility on social media, radio
and television in addition to our posters and community billboards:
Southampton Rotary, Square Deal Neal, Shoreline Baptist Church and Little’s
Furniture if it is still available.

I also recommend that there be two people at the business desk throughout
but the show but especially during the last hour of the show when it gets
hectic at the business desk with last minute sales

My last recommendation is to ask the participating artists to wash and iron the
tablecloth they used during the show. It is too onerous for one person to
undertake the maintenance of the tablecloths as it takes 30 to 45 minutes to
iron one tablecloth. The alternative, having them dry cleaned, is extremely
expensive.

I wish the new Signature Show Committee much success in planning next
year’s show. They will bring new ideas and dynamics to this important event.
I look forward to being a participant instead of co-coordinator.

Lastly, I want to thank Jill Pratt for all her innovative ideas, her enthusiasm. I
have truly enjoyed coordinating the Signature Show with her for the past two
years.

A Comparison of 2017 and 2018 Signature Shows.



2017 Signature Show & 2018 Signature Show

2017
Registrations
Revenues
Total Sales
Square Sales
Square Fees
Payment to artists
Bursary
Expenses

Net Revenues

Comparison of

18

$850.
$5768
$4050.
$113.68
$5020.29
$$715.02
$1006.73

$747.40

2018

15

$750.
$5858.50
$4192.38
$114.12
$4070.68
$581.13
$1004.39

$782.93



